
Dorothy Menasco 

FILED 3/28/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 02257-2025 
FPSO - COMMISSION CLERK 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 10:47 AM 
To: Amber Norris 
Cc: Andrew Maurey; Kate Hamrick; Hong Wang; Tiffany Brown 
Subject: RE: New Docket 20250052-WS; DN 021 50-2025 

Thank you for the confirmation. We will keep the prog mod Ala for this docket. 

From: Amber Norris <amnorris@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 2:08 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>: Mark Cicchetti <MCICCHET@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Hiep Nguyen <HNguyen@psc.state.fl.us>; Kate Hamrick 
<KHamrick@psc.state.fl.us>; Andrew Maurey <AMaureY@PSC51^TE1FLLIS> 
Subject: RE: New Docket 20250052-WS; DN 02150-2025 

We've had to follow up with the Utility, because the letter was not clear. I've been able to confirm that it will be hearing 
track. 

From: Hiep Nguyen <HNguyen@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 5:11 PM 
To: Amber Norris <amnorns@ psc.state.fi. us> 
Cc: Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US>: Kate Hamrick <KHamrick@psc.state.fl.us>: Dorothy Menasco 
<DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: New Docket 20250052-WS; DN 02150-2025 

Good afternoon Amber, 

Docket No. 20250052-WS has been established to address a test year notification from CSWR-Florida Utility Operating 
Company, and we have given the Progmod Ala. Please let us know if this docket will be following a PAA track; if so, we 
will change the progmod to Alf. 

Thank you, 

Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6746 
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